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GOLDEN FELLOWSHIP CLUB MONTHLY MEETING  
Thursday, October 7, 2021  -  6:00 p.m.   

CSBC Dining Room 
Bring your favorite dishes to share and join us for a great time 

of good food and fellowship. Meat & drinks provided. 

LADIES PRAYER GROUP 
Home of Chad & Christi Mason 

Tuesday, October 19, 2021   -   6:30 p.m. 

Men’s Ministry Fellowship  

    Tuesday, October 5, 6:00 p.m.                                                                                                
Hopewell Baptist Church                                                                           

161 Hopewell Church Drive, Seneca, SC 

Guest Speaker:  Dr. Tom Tucker 

 Menu:  BBQ $4.00 donation/person 

Bring canned goods for the food pantry.  

Call Beaverdam Baptist Association at                                      
882-7070 to register.  

Please contact Rev. Don Bickers for further                                                 
information at 864-784-0592. 



Music Ministry Notes 

1.  Sunday, October 3  -   

    8:45 AM  -  Instrumental Solo Rehearsal 

    10:15 AM  - Adult Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room)   

      10:30 AM  -  Worship (Live & On-line—YouTube) 

 

2.  Wednesday, October 6  -   

    5:30 PM -  Instrumental Trio Rehearsal    

    7:30 PM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal  

      

3.  Sunday, October 10 - 

    8:45 AM  -   Instrumental Trio Rehearsal     

    10:15 AM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room) 

         10:30 AM  -  Worship 

                                              

4.  Wednesday, October 13  -   

       5:30 PM  -  Brass Ensemble Rehearsal 

    7:30 PM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal  

                                                       
5. Sunday, October 17  -     

    8:30 AM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

   9:00 AM  -  Instrumental Solo Rehearsal 

   10:30 AM  -  Worship 

          

6.  Wednesday, October 20  -   

    7:30 PM  - WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

          

7. Sunday, October 24  - 

   8:30 AM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

   10:30 AM  -  Worship 

 

8.  Wednesday, October 27  -  

   5:30 PM  -  Orchestra Rehearsal 

   7:30 PM   -  Adult Choir Rehearsal 

 

9. Sunday, October 31  - 

   8:30 AM  -  Orchestra Rehearsal 

      10:15 AM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room) 

     10:30 AM  -  Worship 

 

10. Wednesday, November 3  -   

   5:30 PM  -  Orchestra Rehearsal 

   7:30 PM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal 

- Ray Conway, Minister of Worship 

REHEARSAL SCHEDULE 

1.  Sunday, September 26, 2021 
   Media:    Jon Haney 
      Sound:  Michael Oakley (WT) 
 
2. Sunday, October 3, 2021  - 
   Media:    Brandon Pearson 
     Sound:    Jeremy Tichenor (ORCH/AC) 
 
3.  Sunday, October 10, 2021  -     
      Media:    Christi Mason 
      Sound:   Joe Rukat (AC/INSTR SOLO) 
      
4. Sunday, October 17, 2021  -  
     Media:   Tracy Tichenor 
      Sound:   Jeremy Tichenor (WT) 
  
5. Sunday, October 24, 2021  - 
      Media:    Jon Haney 
      Sound:   Mike Oakley (WT) 
 
6. Sunday, October 31, 2021  - 
   Media:   Tracy Tichenor 
       Sound:  Jeremy Tichenor (ORCH/AC) 
 
7. Sunday, November 7, 2021  - 
      Media:    Brandon Pearson 
      Sound:   Jeremy Tichenor (ORCH/AC) 
 
8. Sunday, November 14, 2021  - 
      Media:    Christi Mason 
      Sound:   Joe Rukat (WT) 
 
9.   Sunday, November 21, 2021  - 
      Media:    Tracy Tichenor 
      Sound:   Jeremy Tichenor (WT) 
 
10. Sunday, November 28, 2021  - 
   Media:   Jon Haney 
   Sound:   Mike Oakley (AC) 
 
11.  Sunday, December 5, 2021  - 
   Media:   Tracy Tichenor 
   Sound:   Jeremy Tichenor (BE/AC) 
 
12. Sunday, December 12, 2021  - 
   Media:   Christi Mason 
   Sound:   Joe Rukat (WT) 

MEDIA & SOUND SCHEDULE 



 
 
 
 

 
FOOD PANTRY HOURS 

MONDAY & TUESDAY 
10:00 a.m.—1:00 p.m. 

 
FOOD PANTRY MONTHLY INFORMATION 

Month of August 2021 
 

Total number of households  
      served:                            75 
Total number of people in the  
     families served:                155 
Total number of seniors (65+)  
     served at your pantry:          36 
Total number of adults 19—64  
     served at your pantry:         87  
Total number of children (under 18)      
    served at your pantry:          32   

 

CLOTHES ARE AVAILABLE FOR  
FAMILIES IN NEED 

AT 301 SOUTH LAUREL STREET,  
WALHALLA, SC  29691 

 
    MASKS WILL BE REQUIRED 

 
Attn:  Mrs. Tracy Tichenor,  

 Tel: 710-9626 
 E-Mail:  jttich96@gmail.com 

 
     OPEN ON MONDAY AND TUESDAY    

10:00 AM UNTIL 1:00 PM  
 

   TOTALS CLIENTS SERVED IN   
AUGUST 2021   

   
        Total Clients  -  54 

    Total Number of Family Members   -  196 
     Number Under Age 18  -  80 
      Number Over Age 60   -  27  

“SON”FLOWER CLOTHES  
CLOSET NEWS 

THANK YOU NOTES 

Dear College Street Baptist Church, 
 
     Thank you from the bottom of my heart for the donation to my church.  
But most of all, the beautiful words about Jim.  It meant so very much to his      
siblings and to me.   
     Thank you again for the beautiful prayer, Julian. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Delores  R. Krueger 
(Mother of James “Jim” Mark Krueger) 

 
***************** 

Dear College Street Baptist Church, 
 
     “Thank you for your words of sumpathy, your voice of concern, your gesture 
of caring and the love you offer.” 
     Thank you so much for your prayers and generous donation in memory of 
my father (Winfred Reeves).  We also want to thank you for your prayers during 
our time of loss.  May God bless each one of you! 
 

  Love In Christ, 
Sherri Keylon & Family 



 Student Ministries 
- Lauren Beddingfield, Director of Student Ministries 

NEWSLETTER  UPDATES 
    Please remember that any items that need to be included in the newsletter        

publication should be in the office  (in print) either by e-mail,   fax or drop off a note to 
us two weeks prior to printing the newsletter each month.  Thank you for keeping this in 

mind when planning your events. 

NEW CSBC OFFICE HOURS 
MONDAY - THURSDAY 

9:00 AM - 3:00 PM 
FRIDAY:  9:00 AM -12:00 NOON 

Hello CSBC! 
 
    After a year and a half, it has been great to start MARK Club again as 
well as Bible Quest. I am so thankful for our volunteers who have given of 
their time and talents to be a part of our Children’s Ministries. Whether you 
help with one class or many, whether you help with our “bigs” or our “littles”, 
what you do is so beneficial to the kingdom of God. You are not a babysitter; 
you are a warrior of God’s army fighting for the souls of our children. You are 
not just a teacher; you are a provider of truth to those who need it. When you 
build a relationship with a child who has instability and uncertainty in their 
lives, you provide hope. When you provide nourishment for their  bodies, you 
also provide peace in their little hearts. What you do matters!  
     I would say the same to our volunteers in Youth Ministry. Our children 
and teenagers are in constant spiritual and mental battles each day. Add       
unlimited access to the world around them via phones, tablets and computers 
as well as a global pandemic to that, well all I can say is WHEW! It must be so 
challenging attending school each day wondering if you’ll leave Friday and not 
return Monday. Or perhaps you know you get affection and meals each day at 
school, and at home that is an uncertainty. Our hearts should break for our 
children and students.   
     If you know of a child, a teenager or even a teacher that is in our 
schools daily, I encourage you to encourage them. A teacher deals with the          
uncertainty of their own personal lives and the uncertainty that is in each of 
their students lives as well. They need to know that what they do matters.  
     I hope there is an end in sight for all of this extra hurt and uncertainty 
going on in our world. I am thankful for God who gives us peace that surpasses 
understanding and a hope for tomorrow. I believe in that hope. Our world 
needs that hope.  
      Who can you share it with today? 
 
 
~Lauren 


